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MEDIA RELEASE Siren Testing Tomorrow – WED March 2 
 
Contact: Carrie Meier 

608-444-4827 
Meier.carrie@countyofdane.com 
 

Date: 

Number: 

March, 1, 2022 

03012022 

 
 
Dane County Emergency Management will be resuming the monthly outdoor 
siren testing beginning tomorrow (WED) at noon.   This test is conducted on the 
first Wednesday of each month between the months of March and November. 
 
Remember, Outdoor Warning Sirens are not designed to be heard inside 
structures. For indoor weather warnings consider weather radios, weather apps, 
monitoring social media platforms and monitoring local weather media.   
 
Please report problems (failure to sound, etc.) by phone at (608) 266-4330, or by 
email at emergencymanagement@countyofdane.com 
 
For more information on warnings and notifications please visit our website at 
https://em.countyofdane.com/ 
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